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Tradition of giving books
A great deal of attention is paid to raising the literary culture of the younger generation, deeply rooted
in the secrets of science, keeping the books with them, and raising them spiritually.

It is well-known that on March 19 this year video conference was held under the chairmanship of our
President Sh.Mirziyoev to discuss the issue of raising the interest of young people in reading books for
raising their spirituality and meaningful organization of their leisure time. At the meeting, the President
pointed out that each leader had given his books to a school library he was studying, and that such a noble
initiative would contribute to the development of  reading and would have a positive impact  on the
upbringing of our children.
Supporting  this  initiative  of  the  President  of  the  Republic  of  Uzbekistan,  Dean  of  the  Faculty  of
Hydroelementology A. Fatkulloyev handed over books to the general school # 44 in Bustanlik district of
Tashkent region. Indeed, the book is a key element in the development of the free world of the human
mind, the enlargement of the worldview, the reasonableness, the spiritual world. The reader's mind is filled
with wisdom, spiritual enlightenment, and maturity.

   R.Jumaniyozov, the press secretary of the institute


